COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT OF ALGOMA

RE-ORGANIZATION MEETING

MARCH 8, 2017

The re-organization of the Community Improvement of Algoma was held at the Algoma Boat Club on March 8, 2017 at 4:00 PM.

Those in attendance: Tom & Paula Levy, Bob & Jane Kuhn, Ann Schmitz, Craig Peterman, Mitch Groessl, Sue Hepp, Merle Colburn, Bob Davis, Nichole Meverden, Jan Dart

The group met to re-organize the CI of A after the Main Street Program was cancelled.

Jan talked about the sale of the building that should take place in March, the commitments to the Car Show and Winefest made by the former Board of Main Street, and the By-Laws that had been revised to suit the CI of A. It was suggested that the Board work on getting committees started per the By-Laws.

On a motion by Merle and second by Mitch, the By-Laws were approved with changes to the Board makeup and to the initial terms of service. Motion Carried. The By-Law changes will be made before distribution.

The Board of Directors was established on a voluntary basis. Those volunteering to serve the CI of A are: Merle Colburn, Bob Kuhn, Ann Schmitz, Paula Levy, Craig Peterman, Sue Hepp, and Nicole Meyerden.

The newly appointed Board then voted on officers: President Paula Levy, Vice President Ann Schmitz, Secretary Sue Hepp and Treasurer Merle Colburn.

The last order of business was selection of terms for the new Board. Serving one year terms are Craig and Nicole; two years Merle and Sue; three years Paula, Ann and Bob.

The next meeting is scheduled for April 19th, 4:00 PM, at the Algoma Boat Club.